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commentletters

From: Joni Thornton <jthornton42@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Thursday, January 28, 2016 3:48 AM
To: commentletters
Subject: 2/2/16 Board Meeting

 
I agree with the water district that the current water restriction rate should be revised downward at this 
point due to our rainfall and snow impact.  It can always be reinstated when needed.  We did a great 
job complying when called upon. 
 
Sincerely, 
Joni Thornton 
 
Sent from my iPhone 

(2/2/16) Board Meeting- Item 7
Conservation Extended Emergency Reg

Deadline: 1/28/16  by 12:00 noon

1-28-16


